
 

Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Agenda 3 September 2003 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr David Renwick, director of Enterprise Homes Ltd, will be in attendance to discuss his company’s 

request for street names in their residential subdivision development off Dunbars Road. 
 
 Members will recall that when the names were submitted to our August 2003 Board meeting, they 

were rejected as being “inappropriate” in that they were the names of garden flowers. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


